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TO: Residents on 3rd Street (Campbell Avenue to Bald Eagle Ave) and Campbell 

Avenue (Birch Lake Avenue to 4th Street) 

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  May 22, 2024 

SUBJECT: Pavement Removal Begins  

City Project No. 24-01 

 

One of the steps in the construction process is to remove the asphalt surface on the street. This 

work is expected to take place on Thursday, May 23rd.  As will be the case during the entire 

construction season, work schedules are dependent upon weather.  Watch future construction 

updates for further information.  

In order to complete the construction project in the most efficient manner, it is important that 

the Contractor have as few obstructions as possible.  As a friendly reminder, please DO NOT park 

your vehicles, trailers and boat trailers on the streets under construction during working hours 

(7AM to 7PM or until work ceases for the day).  If a vehicle and/or trailer is on the street in the 

construction zone during working hours and is impeding the construction, the Engineering 

Department will take further action and tow the obstruction.  You will generally have access most 

of the day.  If the removal is taking place directly in front of your driveway, you may not have 

access to your driveway for about fifteen minutes. 

Please contact our office at 651-429-8531 with any questions. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 


